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ADMINISTRATOR'S COMMENTS 

Mr. Porterfield informed the committee that on April 18 th the County will be closing on the two land parcels 
across from the jail. Mr. Kerr and himself are looking at renewing the custodial contract but only on a yearly 
basis, along with looking into the landscaping and snow removal contract. Team Elmers is redoing roads 
near the old jail and had asked if their equipment could be housed at the old jail, they will be sending an 
agreement to be looked over by legal to be submitted to the Board for liability purposes. Lastly, there will 
be a new realtor for the sale of the old jail. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS

None. 

COMMITTEE COMMENTS

Comm. Townsend thanked Mr. Newell for his insight and suggestions. 

CHAIR COMMENTS

Chair Theobald thanked Mr. Newell for attending. 

ADJOURN 
A motion was made by Comm. Baughan and supported by Comm. Mitchell to adjourn the meeting 
at 4:28 p.m. A vote was called, all in favor. Motion passed 4-0. 

: �JI� Juife Theobald, Chair 


